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Beyer, Jim R

From: DEP, NECEC

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 3:54 PM

To: Anthony Buxton; Ashli Coleman; Benjamin Smith (bsmith@smithlawmaine.com); 

Bensinger, Peggy; Bob Haynes; Bob Weingarten; Brian J. Murphy; Carrie Carpenter; Chris 

Russell; City of Lewiston; Clement, Jay L CIV USARMY CENAE (US); Corkum, Tina; Dave 

Publicover; David Hedrick; Deborah McKenney; Ed Buzzell (edbuzzel@gmail.com); 

Elizabeth Boepple; Elizabeth Caruso; Emily Green; Eric Sherman; Gerald Petruccelli; Gerry 

Mirabile; Greg Caruso; Hinkel, Bill; Hobbins, Barry; Jeff Reardon; Jeff Talbert; DEP, NECEC;

Joanna Tourangeau; Kathy Barkley; Kim Lyman; Landry, Andrew; Livesay, Nick; Maine 

Chamber of Commerce; Mandy Farrar; Mark Goodwin; Matt Manahan; Matt Wagner 

(MattWagner207@gmail.com); Melanie Sturm; Melissa Pauley; Michael Novello; Mike 

Pilsbury; Miller, Susanne; Nick Bennett; Nick Leadley; Noah Hale; Parker, Lauren; Peter & 

Sue Dostie; Phelps Turner; Puryear, Kristen; Rideout, Megan M; Rob Wood; Robert 

Borowski; Samuel Chamberlain; Steve Zuretti; Stratton, Robert D; Sue Ely; Taylor Walker; 

Tim Burgess; Tony DiBlasi; Vogel, Jim; Walter Di Cesare

Subject: Minor Revision Application NECEC

In the Natural Resources Council of Maine’s January 15, 2021 filing they requested an extension of time until February 1, 

2021 to submit comments on CMP/NECEC, LLC’s minor revision application which was received by the Department on 

December 30. 2020.  In order to provide the parties an opportunity to review the material, the Department is extending 

the comment deadline until 5:00 pm on February 1, 2021.   Please provide any additional comment electronically, to the 

NECEC.DEP@maine.gov email address and copy the service list.   

 

James R. Beyer 

Regional Licensing and Compliance Manager 

Bureau of Land Resources  

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

(207) 446-9026 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

 


